
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
999 Pacific Coast Highway, Suite 800, El Segundo, CA  90245  •  800-486-1278  •  www.henry.com  

January 10, 2022 
 
RE:  Price Increase effective January 24, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
As we enter 2022 the global supply chain challenges are not improving. We continue to face 
escalating input costs, unreliable raw material availability, and challenging logistics constraints 
making it difficult to cost effectively plan, make, and ship finished product despite our best efforts. 
 
Effective January 24, 2022 Henry Company will increase prices 10% for all Henry products, 
including those branded Henry, National Coatings or sold under another brand. Silicone Roof 
Coatings will continue to be priced at market rates based on material availability.  
 
All orders shipped on or after January 24, 2022 will be invoiced at the new price. New price lists will 
be issued shortly. Your Henry Sales Representative will be in contact to review changes and answer 
any questions you may have. 
 
We anticipate these supply challenges and inflationary conditions will persist for the foreseeable 
future. Our sourcing and production teams continue to work tirelessly through these headwinds to 
meet customer demand and we appreciate your partnership as we work through these supply 
challenges together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Kirk Kandler 
Senior Vice President 
Retail Solutions 

Marc Tropper 
SVP, Commercial Building Envelope Systems 

Jim Wueste 
Senior Vice President 
Residential & Light Commercial Building 
Envelope Systems 

Mark Longfellow 
SVP, Roof Restoration Solutions 
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